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Jose Wilson Correa <jwfundsd@gmail.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 1:38 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
Dear Mr. Stawick,

I would like to say that I do NOT agree with the proposed regulations concerning retail Forex
tra~[n.q,, espec_-_;,i~ql!.v.with tb.e st, iatement that "leverage in retail forex customer accountswould be
SUDJeCt~O a "lU-’l limitation ¯

stand beh nd the belief that I should be .qven the freedom and right to choose the amount of leverage that is appropriate for my individual desired risk, and that this
basic principle of ’cho ce’ is in jeopardy by-the proposed CFTC regu ations.

Sincerely yours,

Jose Rosa

PhD, MIT, 1989


